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The Parish of Our Lady & St Hubert 

Parish Newsletter 

 

Saturdays:  5:00pm - 6.30pm - Holy hour, adoration and prayer 
Join us for a quiet and peaceful time of prayer before the Blessed 

Sacrament: 

5:00 pm     Doors open for silent prayer 

5:30 pm     Full Rosary (don’t forget your rosary beads!) 

6:00 pm     Scripture readings for mass of Sunday 

6:25 pm     Finish with Benediction 

Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 12th/13th Sept 2020 
 

Saturday 12th   

        

No Mass 

Private Prayer from 5:00pm – 6:30pm 

Sunday 13th        Optional mass at 10:00am People of the Parish 

Monday 14th   No Mass 

Tuesday 15th       Our Lady of Sorrows Phil Allen Special Intention 

Wednesday 16th    Private Mass (Priest only) Joseph Lally RIP 

Thursday 17th            Ss Cornelius and Cyprian Gerry Moran RIP 

Friday 18th       Private Mass (Priest only) Barlow & Hazelwood families RIP 

Saturday 19th         Holy Hour from 5:00pm – 6:30pm  
 

Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 19th/20th Sept 2020 
 

Sunday 20th            Optional mass at 10:00am People of the Parish 

http://www.sthubertswarley.org.uk/


Gospel Acclamation: Alleluia…  Speak Lord your servant is listening: 

you have the message of eternal life. Alleluia!  

Communion Ant: How precious is your mercy O God! The children of 

men seek shelter in the shadow of your wings. 

Funeral arrangements for Margaret Brown: The Requiem mass for 

Margaret Brown is on Monday 28th September at 10:00am. There will 

be a reception and vigil service at 4:00pm on Sunday 27th September. 

Attendance of the Requiem mass is by family invitation only.  

Volunteers needed. We could really do with some more volunteers to 

help out during the church services – to help keep the parish safe 

during the coronavirus pandemic. If you are interested and are not a 

member of one of the identified high-risk groups please let Fr Roger 

or Deacon David know. There will be a special training session on 

Sunday 27th September at 3:00pm. 

Second collections: Because of the coronavirus lockdown we have 

not been able to take the usual 2nd collections in support of the 

various charities that are in desperate need during these difficult 

times. As a consequence of there we will now be a 2nd collection taken 

every weekend from now until the end of the year. 

This weekend’s 2nd collection: is for the Father Hudson’s Society. 

Next weekend’s 2nd collection: will be for the Holy Places 

The weekend of 26th/27th September: the 2nd collection will go 

towards the work of the McMillan Nurses. Last year we held a 

coffee morning in memory of Helen Walter which raised a total of 

£700 for the charity. This year’s collection will be taken in memory 

of Eileen Houghton.  

Forty Days for Life:The Autumn campaign will be held outside BPAS 

in Station Rd, Kings Norton. Next Saturday 19th September there 

will be a kick-off event at 3pm (prompt) in the Upper Cloister Room 

of the Oratory in Hagley Road,  Edgbaston, Birmingham. A talk will be 

given by Dr Eileen Reilly, gynaecologist/obstetrician. If you are 

willing to help out during this next campaign contact Isabel either by 



email 40daysforlife.bham@gmail.com or phone/text 07773 501721. 

Please be generous with your time and let me know BEFORE the kick-

off if you possibly can. 

Birmingham Justice & Peace Assembly 2020: This year the 

Assembly will take place ONLINE, with one-hour sessions over three 

evenings at 7.30pm: Monday 28 Sept., Wednesday 30 Sept., Friday 2 

October and culminating with an Evening Prayer with Archbishop 

Bernard on Sunday 4 October at 7pm. For more info and to book onto 

the course please go to https://bit.ly/JPassembly2020 or email 

bham.jandp@gmail.com. 

Please Pray for… 

A responsible use & equitable distribution of the world’s resources 

Harmony and peace in the world between all people.  

Sick Clergy of the Diocese: Frs Peter Blundell, Peter Gilsenan, Andrew 

McCann, Tony Haycock, Paul Chavasse, David Bazen, Gabby Maguire, 

Joe Tynan, Michael Crumpton, Graham Wilkinson, Michael Stack.  

The sick of the parish. Especially Evelyn Knight, Teresa Stanley, Pat 

Walsh, Kath O’Grady, Gabrielle O’Grady, Roberta Crowther, Lilly 

Rogers, C. Connolly, Edna Edwards, Barbara O’Brien, Derek Campbell, 

John Sawford, Terence Rose, Marion King, Christine Connolly, Margaret 

Kelly, Monica Stark and all the sick of the parish not listed. 

Those who have died recently: Eileen Christine Mason; Michael 

Lennon; Margaret Brown 

For those whose anniversaries occur at about this time, including:; 

Mary and Joseph Lally; Florence Boulter; Jim & Bridie Smith, 

Bernadette Russell; Kitty O’Dell; Doris Stanley; Florence Boulter; Jim & 

Bridie Smith; Bernadette Russell; Kathleen Leeby, Rev. J O’Dolesty; Fr. 

James Holland; Jack Hillford; Charles Morgan; Hannah Cotter; Billy 

Deeming; Franies Bace; Franies Worrall, Jack Mantle; Baley Patrick 

Mulhdlands; John Loughney, William  Dochasty; Father Orchard; 

Winifred Sidaway; Florence Docherty; Eileen Margaret Doyle; 

Catherine Phipps 



The servant received forgiveness himself...  
 

 

... but was unable to forgive others 
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